
Flagg Moor Pool League 

AGM held 5th September at 8:30 at the Winking Man 

 

Present: All teams were represented except the Cock & Pullet who apologised. 

 

Minutes of last meeting: 

 

The previous minutes were accepted. 

 

Election of Committee:  

 

The existing committee was re-elected: 

 

Chair - Rob Ackers  

Vice-Chair – Derek Brough 

Secretary - Steve Otty  

Treasurer - Stuart Mycock  

Committee - Andy Dronfield 

 

Phil Homes had agreed to continue with the statistics and league tables 

 

Financial (Treasurer’s report): 

 

Currently £826  

 

Income: £500 from memberships, £249 from previous bank account plus raffle money 

To be paid out: £380 on trophies and awards. £110 on engraving 

 

Phil Holmes had messaged that he was still holding £500 funds. 

 

The secretary stated it had proved impossible to change the old NatWest account and 

difficult to open a new club account elsewhere. Therefore, the league is still running on cash. 

 

It was agreed to continue with the £50 charge per team 

 

The treasurer asked if raffle funds could be donated to charity and this was agreed providing 

the league was in surplus. 

 

Secretary’s report: 

 

The secretary thought the league had run well last year and thanked all the teams. Particular 

thanks to Phil Holmes for his work on the fixtures and statistics. 

 

Rules 

 

No rule changes were proposed.  

 

There was some discussion regarding early starts as some teams struggled for staff. This 

was left open as a match by match arrangement. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Teams 

 

Teams for this season are preliminary: 

 

• Cock & Pullet A 

• Royal Oak 

• Winking Man  

• Bulls Head A 

• Bulls Head B 

• Sterndale Moor Club A 

• Sterndale Moor Club B (was Packhorse) 

• Hartington Legion A 

• Hartington Legion B 

• Greyhound A 

• Greyhound B 

 

Other Business: 

The following venues were agreed: 

Singles knockout – Winking Man 

Doubles knockout – Cock & Pullet 

Captain’s knockout – Bull’s Head 

Super 16s – Hartington Legion 

 

The meeting closed at 9.20pm 

 

 

Steve Otty 

Secretary. 

 


